PLANNING REPORT – 9th January 2024
Planning Applications received:  
23/02265/F
Country House, 30A Low Road, South Wootton.

Detached garage as revised (Planning re-submittal)
Recommendation: 

Following a site visit on Monday 8th January 2024, the Parish Council are happy to support the proposals for a detached garage to be built south of the main bungalow. We note that the second level storage area has been removed, lowering the height of the proposed building.

The Parish Council would like to place a condition on this proposed detached garage so this cannot be converted into residential accommodation at any time in the future.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
23/01966/F

Wayside, 33 Grimston Road, South Wootton

Proposed single storey rear conservatory and associated alterations.
